
Holiday Basket Event
Just 1 week away!

We're counting down the last week before our annual Holiday
Basket Give-Away, and we have almost everything we need.

What we need most right now, is monetary donations, to help
cover the remaining costs of all the basket ingredients.

This year, we will be delivering 575 baskets!
If you'd like to sponsor a family (or several), it's not too late!

Visit our website www.losojosdelafamilia.org, and help us
bring holiday cheer and light to our community.

http://www.losojosdelafamilia.org


We are so thankful to those thoughtful community organizations,
who have organized their own fundraisers and fundraising events, to
help raise funds for this year's holiday basket giveaway. Next week,

another one of those groups will be hosting a Santa Crawl, and
LODLF will be one of the charity recipients. Thank you all for your

generosity and consideration.



Los Ojos de la Familia
7916 Ranchitos Lp NE, Albuquerque, NM 87113

505-362-6073, assistance@losojosdelafamilia.org
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